On Tuesday, June 16th, 7 members of Charleston Base met at the Victory
House (VH) in Walterboro to cook and serve hamburgers and hotdogs to
more than 70 residents and staff . The following base members made the
trip to the VH: Clete Hash, Jeff Reuer, Ed Stank, Robby Roberts, Thom
Beach, Charlie Hudson and Nick Nichols. Everyone was very involved with
ensuring the residents were well fed. It was extremely hot outside where
the grill was located and the cooks definitely lost a few pounds while
making sure the tube steak and sliders were done to perfection. Once the
meat was done and brought inside to the cafeteria, the VH staff
immediately jumped in and began helping us serve up the food. BZs to Ed
Stank and Charlie Hudson who took the time to get everything together
and ready for this adventure. The picnic was very well received by the VH
residents and staff. Those of us who made the trip were well thanked by all
of them...but we received the blessings and should have thanked them for
allowing us to be there. For those who are not aware, there are two
resident submariners at VH, RMCM(SS) Tackett and FTCS(SS) McDevitt. |
have some pictures on the website to show what fun we had:
http://ussvicb.org/activity-pics/150616VHpicnic/index.html. Our next

picnic is in the planning stages for this fall (after it cools off) so be prepared
to join in and have fun.
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